
 
 
Human Resource Management Plan  
 
 
With the formation of the Ministry of Agriculture and Lands on June 16, 2005, a key 
priority has been to transition staff from three former organizations to the new ministry.   
 
A Human Resource Management Plan will be developed once this transition is complete 
and human resource priorities for the new ministry have been defined.  An overview of 
the Plan will be available on the Ministry of Agriculture and Lands website on  
November 30, 2005.   
 
The Human Resource Management Plan will facilitate the creation of a culture that 
values employees and recognizes the important role they play in fulfilling our mandate.   
The Plan will support achievement of the ministry’s service plan goals and objectives 
and will be aligned with the government-wide Corporate Human Resource Plan, 
“Fostering Excellence in Public Service”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


